AMERICAN INTERIORS CONTRACT

Bullet Points

This ordinance is necessary to allow for the configuration of office space and
purchase and installation of work stations for the new building lease for
Engineering Services.

The leasing of a new building, located at 811 Jefferson Ave., was approved under Ord.
001-20.

Due to the reduced square footage of the new building, it is necessary to efficiently plan
space configuration and purchase work stations that will allow for the best use of space.

Sufficient funds are available within the approved 2020 Operating Budget.



